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PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Lynchburg Redevelopment and Housing Authority (LRHA) gives notice that 

our Public Housing Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy is available for 

public review and comment for a 45-day period.  Beginning on November 7, 2022, 

the public may review these documents at our Administrative Office between the 

hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday or online at 

lynchburghousing.org.  Our office is located at 918 Commerce Street, Lynchburg, 

VA and our telephone is 434-485-7200.  The documents will be available for review 

through  December 27, 2022  and any comments should be submitted in writing to 

Mary E. Mayrose, Executive Director, at 918 Commerce Street or at 

mmayrose@lynchburghousing.org.    

 
 

 

mailto:mmayrose@lynchburghousing.org

